
Reception Newsletter Friday 2nd December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our book of the week has been ‘Owl Babies’ by Martin Waddell. We have had great fun 

making owls and acting out the story. We all had a go at writing what the smallest owl, Bill, 

said in the story.   

 

 

Learning for the week beginning 4th December 2023 

 
This week’s learning: 

• We will be learning these sounds: 

  

   
• We will be revising all tricky words learned so far.  

• In maths we will be learning about how to compare length and height and how to 

measure length using a non-standard unit of measurement.    

• In RE we will be writing a set of class Advent promises. 

• Our book of the week will be ‘Stick Man’ by Julia Donaldson.  

• Our vocabulary for drawing club this week will be leap, escape, bellowing, pondering, 

and misbehaving. 

 

Posada 

Please read the letter below about our Posada experience that will be starting from Monday 

next week. Each child will bring home a Posada bag to share at home for one night at some 

point over the next few weeks. 

 

Cold Weather 

Now that the weather is colder, please can we remind you that the children should only wear 

Thomas Becket hats which can be bought from the school office. Scarves and gloves should 

be dark blue or black. 

 

 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Breslin.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

Friday 2nd December 2023 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Breslin 



 


